
Dear Kindergarten Parents,

We are excited to have 2 opportunities next week to meet with you and your 
student. The first is our Kindergarten “Meet and Greet” on Tuesday, August 25th. An 
online Sign-up Genius form has been created to allow you to sign up for a time to come 
in small groups. Only 7 students will be allowed at one time. ONE parent can come in 
with each child to explore the classroom, create a picture frame, and meet your 
student’s teacher. Please remember to wear a mask. We do ask that only ONE adult 
and the student come to this meeting, as we need to limit the amount of people entering 
our school on a daily basis to help keep us all more protected. Each family will be working 
at their own space to minimize contact and tables will be cleaned between each time slot.

In the days following our Meet and Greet, there will be initial testing for each of 
our amazing Kindergartners. Sign-ups for this are on the school Skyward website, and 
appointments will be Wednesday- Friday, August 26-28th; and on Monday, August 30th. 
These begin at 8:30 am and will proceed every half hour until late afternoon. Please 
again, remember to wear your mask and only bring the student and ONE adult to this 
testing appointment as well.

When you arrive for both the “Meet and Greet” and your testing appointment, 
please enter and exit through the kindergarten playground doors. 

For testing appointments, the teacher will come out and bring in your student when 
she is ready to begin the testing. During testing appointments, we ask that parents remain 
on the playground, and sit at a table just outside the kindergarten rooms to fill out the 
necessary beginning of the school year paperwork. It is important to also remember to 
bring any paperwork you may need to still turn into the office to complete school 
registration.

We are so excited to meet you and your students, and are anxious to begin our 
FUN and slightly unprecedented school year. If you have any questions you can contact 
your child’s teacher, or the front office.

If you are an online-only student, please bring a backpack with you to take home 
your learning materials.

Looking forward to meeting you all,

Mrs. Juli Newman Mrs. Heather Brady
Juliann.Newman@jordandistrict.org Heather.Brady@jordandistrict.org


